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Week Ending 07-09-23 

INCIDENTS: 
 

07-03-23 
 
At 0306hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1021 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1230hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1022 for a report of a parking 
problem on N. Clay St. 
 
At 1232hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1023 for a disabled vehicle on S. 
Washington St. 
 
At 1625hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1024 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1640hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1025 to assist another agency at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1733hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1026 for a report of theft from a 
business on Glen drive. 
 
At 1835hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1027 for a report of a parking 
problem on Wise Street. 
 
At 2150hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1028 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless through town to the south limit. 
 
At 2307hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1029 for a report of telephone 
harassment to a resident on Forlow St. 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


07-04-23 
 
At 1208hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1030 for a report of a parking 
problem on Forlow St. 
 
At 1412hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1031 for a report of domestic at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2137hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1032 for a report of a juvenile 
problem at a residence on N. Crawford St. 
 

At 2159hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1033 for a report of a disturbance 
at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 

07-05-23 
 

At 1258hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1034 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on Glen Dr. 
 

At 1839hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1035 for a report of mental at a 
residence on Walkup St. 
 
07-06-23 
 
At 0501hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1036 for a report of threats made 
at business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0754hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1037 for a report of an obstructed 
roadway on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1222hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1040 for a funeral escort through 
town to the north limit. 
 
At 1726hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1041 for a ATV compliant on the 
Trail. 
 
At 1902hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1042 for a citizen assist at a 
residence on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 

At 2232hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1043 for a citizen assists at a 
residence on Perkins St. 
 

07-07-23 
 

At 0607hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1044 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on W. Jackson St. 
 



At 0811hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1045 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Forlow St. 
 

At 0904hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1046 for a welfare check at a 
residence on S. Clay St. 
 

At 1200hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1047 for a report of an 
unauthorized use of a vehicle at a residence on Forlow St. 
 

At 1911hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1049 for a report of an ATV 
violation on S. Washington St & S Clay St. 
 
07-08-23 
 
 
At 0556hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1051 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 0927hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1052 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limit of town. 
 
At 1310hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1053 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 1631hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1054 to assist a motorist in 

unlocking their vehicle at a business on S Washington St. 

At 2158hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1055 for a report of a suspicious 

person at a business on E. Jackson St. 

At 2357hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1056 for a report of a parking 

problem at a business on W. Jackson St. 

07-09-23 

At 0221hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1057 for an alarm at a closed 

business on Glen Drive. 

At 0942hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1058 for a report of theft from a 

business on Glen Drive. 

At 1026hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1059 for a suspicious person on 

W. Jackson St. 

At 1303hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1060 for a welfare check on a 

resident on Knollton Drive. 

 



 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
07-06-23 
 
At 1024hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1039 for a report of a two vehicle 
non injury crash in a parking lot on S. Washington St. 
 

07-07-23 
 

At 1536hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1048 for a report of a two vehicle 
non injury crash at a business on S. Washington St. No report was filed. 
 
 

 
 


